
 
 

 
 
January 24, 2024 
 
Alder. Mollie Jones, Chairperson 
Public Works and Services Committee 
Racine, WI 
 
Dear Alder Jones: 
 
The City of Racine received bids for Landfill Services at 10:00am on January 8, 2024.  The bid 
includes disposal of approximately 28,000 tons of municipal solid waste (MSW) at a registered 
landfill.  Waste Management submitted the sole proposal in the amount of $41.00 per ton of 
MSW.  These services will start when the new Transfer Station becomes operational on or before 
July 1, 2024.  GFL, our current landfill service provider, did not propose on the project.   

 
Staff recommends that Waste Management’s proposal amount of $41.00 per ton MSW be 
approved.     
 
The total cost in 2024 will be approximately $575,000 for one half of the year’s tonnage. 
 
Funding for these services is available in the following account: 
 
Org-Obj 14006 52215 Waste Disposal - $575,000 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 
Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 
Cc: Mayor Cory Mason 
 Paul Vornholt 
 Kathleen Fischer 
 John Rooney 

 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 
     Ron J. Pritzlaff, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
 

Ara P. Molitor, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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